
Dear Hawthorn Parents and Families, 

We in the Hawthorn Academy Nutrition Department would like to thank you for a great start to back to school. We started 

our Before the Breakfast Program and have had great success feeding students at both locations.  This of course was done 

with the help of the parent volunteers that came to both schools each day and helped the students learn the expectations and 

procedures for how we would like breakfast to flow in the mornings. 

We are facing never before seen supply chain issues that may cause us to change our posted menu items with little or no 

notice. We are working very closely with our distributor to secure the food items needed to support our program. The 

availability of some items has been changing on a daily basis. 

When changes to the posted menu become necessary, we will attempt to substitute the posted menu item with another item 

that is similar. Our ability to do this depends on the products that we are able to receive. These menu changes may be 

possible throughout the school year until the supply chain issues are resolved.  

Thank you for your support, your patience, and we look forward to serving your children. 

Warmly, Rachel Zager 
Nutrition Director 
Hawthorn Academy Charter School 
Rzager@hawthornacademy.org 
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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